
From: Clarissa Allen
To: Tim Carroll
Subject: I wish to continue serving
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 9:55:50 AM
Importance: High

Dear Board of Selectmen,

I have been serving on the Beach Committee and would like to be reappointed.  I am 
interested in serving because I think I bring a particular, and long term knowledge to this 
position.  I also serve on the Board of Assessors and contribute a strong fiscal awareness to the 
Beach Committee.  Please consider my reappointment. 

Sincerely,

Clarissa Allen 

    

Clarissa Allen 

On May 8, 2017, at 5:52 PM, execsec@chil markma.gov wrote:

It’s annual appointment time again.  
 
You are serving in a position with a term expiring this month.  Please write the 
Selectmen short note or email if you would like to be reappointed to, a town board, 

commission, or committee by May 15th 2017.  If possible, please include a short 
summary of your interest in serving.
 
Thank you!
 
 
Tim Carroll
Executive Secretary 
Town of Chilmark
508-645-2101
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